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3. DRAFT CLIMATE SMART STRATEGY 2010-2025 – BOARD SUBMISSION 
 

At its meeting on 1 March 2010, the Board resolved that the Bylaw Review Subcommittee consider the 
Council’s Draft Climate Smart Strategy 2010-25 with a view to preparing a draft submission on behalf 
of the Board. 
 
A  copy of the draft strategy has been circulated separately to members. 
 
With the period for submissions closing on 30 April 2010, any submission prepared by the 
Subcommittee will be reported back to the Board for retrospective approval. 

 


